
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, January 25, 2022 4:12 PM 
'Carolyn Wilkinson' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/25/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00698-2022 

Subject: RE: LGI SEWER APPLICAITON_Docket #20200226-SU 

Good Afternoon, MaryKay Connor, 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210015-EI and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
Thank you. 

Lisa Smith 

Commi ssion Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Carolyn Wilkinson <cvw3401@icloud.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 3:59 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: LGI SEWER APPLICAITON_Docket #20200226-SU 
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January 24, 2022 
 
RE: Docket #20200226-SU 
 
TO: Clerk of PSC 
 
FROM: MaryKay Connor, LLC member 
 LGI CABIN LLC  
 9704 Conch Way 
 Parcel ID  422022406018 
 Little Gasparilla island 
  
 
 
I highly OBJECT to the proposal and application to add a central sewer system to Little 
Gasparilla Island. 
 

1.  WE do not want the natural habitat destroyed for this system installation. 
 

2. This island and its houses are very rarely used.  This is a weekend or vacation get away 
island. This island is not a normal full time populated community.  There are a fewer 
that 15 full-time residents on the island and most of them work on the main land.    A 
full sewer system is NOT needed to meet the low volume needs of this island. 

 
3. Most of the houses on the island have fewer than 10 days of visitors a year.  My 5 

neighbor houses are never used. 
 

4. The cost pasted on to the residents will be exorbitant.  It will force many long time 
owners to have to sell. 

 
5. This is proposal and application is being driven by Mr. Jack Boyer and the realtors selling 

houses.  Self-serving to both groups. 
 
 
WE DO NOT WANT THIS SEWER SYSTEM!  
 
 
 
Marykay Connor 
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Lisa Smith

From: Lisa Smith
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 4:44 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: 00698-2022.pdf
Attachments: 00698-2022.pdf

 




